
Nara Institute of Science and Technology 
For those who have submitted Pre-application form in 2021 
 
Those who have already submitted “Pre-application form” by January 7, 2022, and who are 
planning to apply for the 2nd exam for Fall 2022 Admission or the 1st exam for spring 2023 
Admission must be aware of following points. 
 
For applying to masterʼs course exam, you are required to obtain “Notice of scheduled 
laboratory assignment”. Those who finished pre-application procedure and received a receipt 
(email) with a valid expiration date also need to go through the procedure, so please contact 
Preliminary Support Desk (admission-support[at]ad.naist.jp）. 
 
URL： 
https://www.naist.jp/en/international_students/prospective_students/preliminary_support.
html 
 
Nara Institute of Science and Technology 
Pre-Application Support Desk 
admission-support[at]ad.naist.jp 


